
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 

Subject: Laceration requiring medical attention should NOT be considered a SERIOUS incident. It could 
be changed to ‘If 10 stitches or more are required’ or removed? 

I would like to request the following be looked at and possibly have the wording changed: 

Laceration requiring medical attention should NOT be considered a SERIOUS incident. It could be 
changed to ‘If 10 stitches or more are required’ or removed? 

I know Workplace Safety is busy, but there may be value in making a change that : Laceration requiring 
medical attention should NOT be considered a SERIOUS incident!  A LOT of time is spent to do 
investigations on these minor incidents. 

 


